Apartment 5,

6750 Fielding Avenue,
Montreal 29, P. Q.,
November 23, 1965,

Mr. Jim Lowe,
108 Roy Avenue,
Apartment 102,
Dorval, P. Q.

Dear Jim:

The enclosed letter from Mr. W. 0. Jenkins,
a fairly new member, reached me a few days ago and I
thought you might be interested in writing to him as
he appears to have taken a picture or two of the new
Comet Ikeya-Seki.

You had gone home last Saturday night be-
fore I had a chance to hand the letter to you.

Sincerely!fﬂ
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